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Petitioner Email of 16 December 2015 

 

Dear Chris, 

 

Thanks for the update, which matches what Sebastian Howell of Marine Scotland 

has informed us. We are pleased with progress but retain a watching brief. No 

"counting of chickens before they hatch....." 

 

I wish you and yours the very best for Christmas 

 

Nick Riddiford 


